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To all concerned. I have been a racer at PIR since the early seventies. Since 2007 I 

have not missed a wednesday night at the race track. I have many members of my 

family that are there with me every week. This is a hobby that we really enjoy. I am 

now in my early seventies and i would think that if leaded fuel being used at the track 

was bad for your health it would have certainly affected me by now. I believe this is 

just another under handed ploy to shut down PIR because it isn't a hobby that people 

living nearby enjoy or understand. I also believe it is just another way of shutting 

down the use of fossil fuels. I don't understand why politicians would want to shut 

down one of the only parks that actually makes money. Every person who races at 

PIR have spent hundreds of dollars to their vehicles to comply with the noise limit that 

is imposed at PIR which is the only track that I am aware of that has such restrictions. 

I hope that you can understand that shutting down this track would only hurt the 

racers and has been proven that the use of leaded fuel is not affecting anyone in the 

surrounding neighborhood. By the way the prevailing wind that most always blows at 

the track blows anything from the track towards the east away from the neighborhood 

to the south.      Thankyou  Gregg Heriford 


